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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 8:27 AM


To: Noble Hendrix


Cc: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: timing of Newman WRLCM


Not to jump the gun but I need to point out early that this is a big problem. We're targeting mid April to have


our integration done, and effects analysis done March 28, timelines that we identified from the start and


expected to be met provided we get the feeder modeling out to you. I really don't think that there is any way we


can work something in that late.


Let's talk at 9:15. Use 1-877-929-9042;765321.


Cathy Marcinkevage

California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-5648


Cell: 4
378-735) 265(

cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov


On Mar 15, 2019, at 8:17 AM, Noble Hendrix <noblehendrix@gmail.com> wrote:


Hi Eric and Cathy,


If we can arrange it, I think that we should have a call to discuss the timeframe and effort for


implementing the Newman equations. I spent some time this morning looking at the level of


effort that we expended for the STARS model. Assuming a similar level of effort and my (and


others) existing commitments for the rest of March and early April, my best estimate of time to


completion would be mid to late April. I am available today between now and 10AM, and 12 -

3, so let me know if there is a time in there that works for you.


Best,


Noble


--
QEDA Consulting, LLC

noblehendrix@gmail.com

206.300.5595
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